Extra Inm’ngs

he OCC Men’s Softball team opened 1996 Leahi League action on May 21.
Most of the 1995 squad returned to action, along with a few new faces.

The team has high hopes to claim the league championship this summer
as well as enter one or two top-notch tournaments. It is also hoped that an 0CC
coed softball team can enter league and/or tournament play. There is plenty of
interest but commitment and leadership is needed.

Seores and highlights from each ¢ame can be found in the Extra Innings
article in your copy of the Outrigger.

Support your OCC softball team each and every Tuesday afternoon at 5
p.m. across the street from the Club. The post-game BBQ invites everyone to
great food and friendship.

Your softball committee and coaching staff of Jim Gaddis, Bill Kilcoyne,
Henry Ayau and Paki Vaughan work hard to bring you a quality OCC sports pro-
gram you can be proud of. @
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Members of the .S(}ﬁball Committee are Henry Ayau, Paki
Vaughan, Jim Gaddis and Bill Kilcoyne.




